
                                                                                

     

                
 
      

                                                                                            

Head Teacher  

Mr. R. Baker                              

  

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

  

Newsletter No 35 – 21st June, 2019 

 

 

This week we have had the special sacraments of Holy Communion and Confirmation celebrated. 

We are so proud of the children, the way they have embraced their learning and their great desire to develop 

their faith and relationship with God. 

Many thanks to all those children who came to sing in the choir supporting their friends, school and parish. 

 

New Nursery Parent Meeting – Monday 24th June, 2019 

We look forward to meeting our parents on Monday in the school hall at 2.30 pm. 

At the meeting they will meet the children’s teachers and find out more about our wonderful Nursery. 

 

Catholic Athletics Tournament  

On Monday our talented athletics squad of Andrius, Miley (Y3), Jeremiah, Esther (Y4), Nicardo, Shianne (Y5), 

Zaidane, Ellie-Mae, Cristiano, Malachi, Megan, Harriet, Benibelle, Muhammed, Lewis, Danielle (Y6) competed at 

Alexander Stadium against 35 other schools.  They performed brilliantly and thoroughly enjoyed the experience 

– well done to them all.  A special mention to Malachi (6T)  who won the Boys Cricket Ball Throw and Jeremiah 

(4B) who won the Year 4 Boys Sprint receiving medals and a certificate. Thank you also to Mr Robinson, Mrs 

Taylor, Mrs Husted, Mrs Gregory and Mrs Willdig who helped at the event.   

 

Special Dinner Day – Thursday 11th July, 2019 

There will be a special Seaside Dinner Day on Thursday 11th July.  Janis and her team will be serving fish and 

chips, sausage and chips (in cartons), curry sauce, mushy peas, baked beans, pickled onions, tubs of ice-cream, 

jam doughnuts and juice.  If your child currently brings in packed lunches and would like to order a special 

dinner, then please send in £2.35 and complete and return the slip at the bottom of the newsletter with your 

choice of meal in a clearly named envelope by Thursday 4th July, 2019. (Payment required for Y3-Y6 only).  If 

your child is in Rec-Y2 and currently brings in packed lunches but would like a special dinner no payment is 

required but please complete the slip and return to school by Thursday 4th July.  

 

Behaviour Awards 

Pink Badges: Cristiana, Irtiza, Scott 

Purple Badges: Makaulay, Sandra, Narcisa, Lola H, Poppie, Christabel 

Red Badges: Paul, Jordan, Grace, Jakub 

Lilac Badges: Kacey W, Alfie J, Ali 

Yellow Badge: Saffron 

Dark Blue Badges: Nevaeh, Aryan, William, Joel-Eli 

Orange Badges: Zariah, Mohib 

 

Archdiocese of Birmingham     

ST. WILFRID’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

& NURSERY UNIT 

Shawsdale Road, Birmingham, B36 8LY. 

Telephone: 0121 675 3319 

E-mail:  enquiry@stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk 

Website: www.stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk 
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STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK 

 

Nursery Whole class 

Reception CT Chanell  

Reception SS Suleyman 

Year 1LP Armani 

Year 1R Usman, Keira 

Year 2M Whole class 

Year 2R Zayd, Cody 

Year 3B Daniel, Orlando 

Year 3M Christiana, Isabelle 

Year 4B Niall, Sade 

Year 4G Paris 

Year 5H Whole class 

Year 5M Debora 

Year 6G David 

Year 6T Andra-Alice 

SPORTS AWARD Athletics Squad 

MUSIC AWARD Sacramental Choir 

WISE OWL AWARD Kiaya (6G) 

Well done everyone! 

Period – 10th – 14th June, 2019 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a good weekend 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

R Baker and staff 

Group % Attend 

Reception CT 91.7% 

Reception SS 91.5% 

Year 1LP 88.1% 

Year 1R 96.1% 

Year 2M 92.3% 

Year 2R 98.3% 

Year 3B 97.7% 

Year 3M 96% 

Year 4B 98.6% 

Year 4G 92.7% 

Year 5H 90.7% 

Year 5M 98.2% 

Year 6G 91.4% 

Year 6T 95.2% 
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………………………………………………………………………………………ReplySlip…………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

 

Name of child______________________________                            Class________________                               

 

 

My child would like to order a special Seaside Dinner on Thursday 11th July, 2019 and normally brings in 

packed lunches.  Please tick option below: 

 

 

Fish and chips       

  

 

Sausage and chips           

 

 

Y3-Y6 only-I enclose my payment of £2.35. 

 

Signed__________________________________                              Date_________________ 

 

PLEASE RETURN THE SLIP BY THURSDAY 4TH JULY 2019  
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